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Detail
We are all gathered together near the bottom of the elevator shaft. Talon and
Hans are on foot and Kryssle and Luna arrive on the shuttle craft. After some
discussion with the party Hans and Talon jump on top of the shuttle craft and the
craft slowly moves into the elevator and starts down.

We believe we need to be at the very bottom floor and Luna is able to bring up
the security system. The monitoring system shows that the bottom floor has the
Load Stone and Sola's Time Ship, plus several other odd apertures. One of the
apertures is vacillating between solid state and no state and it appears to show
the goo world. The other apertures are not showing any other worlds at this time.
There appears to be a display case holding some sort of what we believe to be a
demon or devil sword from another dimension. There are a large number of the
transformed humanoid creatures, with glowing orbs in their chest that we call
Slime Guys. Luna continues to check out the information database as well as
monitoring the security cameras.

Luna lands the shuttle craft at the very bottom and checks for info about the
cube holding the Load Stone. He discovers that the display case controls let the
Load Stone be wrapped in a container so that it can be safely carried by one
person and loaded on board our ship.

1. We are all now gathered near the working elevator door. Climbing onto the
shuttle craft. we descend to the bottom of the shaft.

2. Luna uses the security system to scope out the room.

3. The Load Stone, Sola's Time Ship and a bunch of Slime Guys are in the room.

4. There is also a number of dimensional portals, one is actively pointing to
the Goo World.

5. Kryssle guides the shuttle craft to fire it's thrusters into the Goo World
portal.

6. Talon snatched the Load Stone.

7. Hans guards Luna while he sets the Emergency destruct sequence.

8. We all meet at the Time Ship.

9. Hans has a Glowing Orb in his chest and Sky Blue jams her proboscis into his
chest and grabs the glowing orb.
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Our plan is to divide the party (unfortunately) and try to gather the Load Stone
while also taking control of Sola's time ship.Hans and Talon jump off the top of
the ship. Talon begins to make his way over toward the Load Stone container and
Hans and Luna began to work the controls to blow the emergency system. The
blowing of the emergence system will clear the elevator shaft and facilitate our
escape in the time ship.

Hans is attacked by one of the Slime Guys who a shoves his arm into Hans chest
while holding a glowing orb . Talon has much better luck, he's uninjured by any
of the slime guys and he shrinks wraps the Load Stone and begins to move back
toward the our shuttle craft.

Kryssle backs the shuttle craft the toward the aperture to the goo world and
fires the thrusters, unfortunately it's not close enough and a giant blue blob
flops out into our dimension. Sky Blue fortunately climbs out of the ship and
starts killing Slime Guys like it's a boring Thursday afternoon at bowling.
Kryssle also starts to kill some of the slime guys with her sickle and heads over
toward Sola's time ship. Talon massacres Slime Guys as they move toward the Time
Ship. Sky Blue manages to kill the slime guy that has his arm jammed into Hans's
chest. Sadly as the Slime Guy dies he releases the orb into Hans's chest. The
party manages to gather together near Sola's time ship. Sky Blue is holding on to
Hans and jams her proboscis into his chest and grabs the glowing orb.

To be continued
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